
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Wednesday, October 23, 2024. 

______ Let’s make the hallways safe for everyone by walking on the right, avoiding pushing, 
and not linking arms with friends. It’s important to keep the flow of traffic moving and to 
respect each other’s personal space. We all have a role to play in hallway safety!  

______ Attention 7th and 8th grade students: There are only 2 days left to sign up for the 
World Language Assessment to earn High School language credits.  The forms are 
available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office. This is the only testing opportunity this 
year, and you CANNOT sign up for this test online. Please bring your completed form along 
with $10 cash or check to the Main Office by this Friday. 

______ Take a moment to check out the slideshow of the yearbook cover contest entries.  
It’s posted on the rotating gallery at the top of the home page on the Gateway website.  
Voting will happen on Friday during Advisory. 

______ Do you like music? Do you like Broadway? How about Hamilton? If you said yes, 
then Musical Theater Club is for you! Join us today in Ms. Jordan's room 401 for an 
informational meeting. 

______ Fandom Club is cancelled today.  See you next week! 

______ Study Club meets today after school in the Library. Please plan to stay until 4 pm 
and be sure to sign up for the Activity Bus on the list in the Commons by the end of 8th grade 
lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ Cooking Club meets virtually today from 4 – 5 pm.  If you would like to join Cooking 
Club, it’s not too late.  Pick up a form from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office.  Once 
your application is approved, you will receive the next recipe and Zoom link via email.  

______ AV Club is this Thursday, October 24, in room 412. Those who attended the 
informational meeting last Thursday, check your email for your acceptance message! You 
are in!  We do have a few spots remaining, so if you are interested in checking out what AV 
Club is, you are welcome to come to this Thursday’s meeting. There, you can see what we 
will be doing this year, fill out an application to join, and have fun. Remember to get your 
bus pass! 

______ Today we have a Football game at Heatherwood, and students will be dismissed at 
the regular time.  This one is close to home so show up if you can for the 3:45 game and 
support our team.  Go GUARDIANS! 

______ 7th & 8th grade students: If you’ve already signed up for Soccer, Boys Basketball, or 
Girls Volleyball, check your email for a message from FinalForms that requires your 
attention. So far, there are 50 students whose parents have started their FinalForms 
registration, but the students have not finished their part. Check your email and do your 



part today.  These are all cut sports, so it’s very important to complete your registration 
before the first day of tryouts.  If your forms are not showing green, it means you’re not 
finished. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 


